
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

LEGAL NOTICE OF DECISION 
WESTPORT CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 MAY 11, 2021 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Conservation Commission made the following decision at its May 11, 2021 
Special Meeting in conformance with the Connecticut Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Act and the 
Town of Westport’s Regulations for the Protection and Preservation of Wetlands and Watercourses and 
the Waterway Protection Line Ordinance.  

 
THE FOLLOWING APPLICATION WAS APPROVED WITH CONDITIONS: 

 
1. 280 Compo Road South:  Application #WPL-11274-21 by Bryan Nesteriak of B&B Engineering LLC 

on behalf of Simple Plan One LLC for a proposed pool, modification of previously approved driveway, 
pervious patios and drainage system. Work is within the WPLO area of Gray’s Creek. 
 
 

Anna Rycenga 
Chair, Conservation Commission 

 
 

CC: Town Clerk, Director of Planning & Zoning, RTM Moderator, RTM Environment Committee 
Chairman 
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